
Chapelford Village Primary School  

NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 10th September 2021 

Welcome back everyone and I hope you had a restful and relaxing summer break. I’d like to     
extend a special welcome to the parents of any new children that have joined our school this  
academic year and of course that includes the parents and carers of our new EYFS children. The 
youngest of our children have been visiting us this week but will be staying in school all day from 
Monday. They are already settling in really well and have been thoroughly enjoying the early 
years’ provision. 

What a lovely first week back it has been for the rest of the school too! It has been wonderful to see the  
children mixing again on the playgrounds and being able to move around the school as we used to. The    
glorious sunshine has been an added bonus for us all. The children look incredibly smart in their new        
uniforms and shoes and to help us in ensuring that your child’s uniform doesn’t get lost, please label each 
item with their name. Thank you too for supporting us by only allowing your child to bring small book bags 
into school. The limitations of space make this much easier for teachers and children in the classroom. 

Year 3 children will be going to FoxHowl in Delamere Forest next week on their first educational residential. 
Educational trips and visits will be taking place for all year groups across the year which enhance the      
learning within the classroom. If you wish to know the residential dates in advance, please visit the diary  
section on our website. 

If you have any concerns or questions at all, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office or class   
teacher. You can email the class teacher or drop in after school. We ask that you avoid trying to catch them 
for a chat in the mornings, as they will be busy settling the children into class and beginning learning. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards          

                            
Mrs J Hewson                                                                                                                                                          
Headteacher 

We have a small percentage of children who arrive late 

in the morning. We understand that circumstances            

occasionally arise that mean that problems occur and we 

are more than happy to support families at these times. 

Please call school on these occasions and we will assist 

in the best way we can.  

Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 

8:45am and close promptly at 8.50am after which time 

your child will need to be signed in at the school office.  

School finishes at 3:15pm.                                                                                              

We would  appreciate your support in this matter. 

Morning Procedures 

Can we request that children's ParentPay accounts are 

regularly topped up, to make sure the children continue 

to receive their school lunches and snacks. 

If you require more help please don’t hesitate to con-

tact the school office on 01925 712554 or email us on 

chapelford_admin@omegamat.co.uk 

Free School Meals end for pupils at the end of Year 2. 

School lunch is £2.40 per person per day it to be paid 
via Parentpay.  

Parent Pay 



Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE school 
as we have children in school with nut allergies. 
Please do not send your child into school with 

nut related products. Thank you  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until outside 

of  the school grounds!  

Please remember that dogs except for assistance dog 

are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under any      

circumstances. Thank you . 

Health & Safety Reminders 

Letters have been sent out for Year 5                      

Swimming Lessons. Please ensure that all 

forms and permission slips are filled in and               

handed back to the class teacher or alternatively the 

school  office asap. Thank you.  

Swimming Lessons - Year 5 

Information including price lists are available on our  

School Website.                                                                        

Uniform is available to purchase from  

MB Promo - info@mbpromo.co.uk 

SG Embroidery  

http://www.sg.embroidery.co.uk/chapelford-village-

primary 

 Warrington School Wear - Warrington Town Centre   

School Uniform 

1 - 12 - 

2 - 13 Ben 

3 - 14 Herkus 

4 - 15 Elliott 

5 - 16 Amishkka 

6 - 17 Chelsea 

7 - 18 Eliza 

8 - 19 Hygea 

9 - 20 Rocio 

10 - 21 Chun 

11 -   

Star Learner 

1 - 12 - 

2 - 13 Poppy 

3 - 14 Betsy  

4 - 15 Herbie 

5 - 16 Kai 

6 - 17 Lily 

7 - 18 Daisy 

8 - 19 Holly 

9 - 20 Eryn 

10 - 21 Kyia 

11 -   

Reader of the Week 

Position available in the kitchen for kitchen Assistant 
10 hours a week, 2 hours a day over the lunchtime   

period, Training and uniform provided 
 

Kitchen experience is a bonus but not essential. 
Please email kahmad@warrington.gov.uk                                         

for an application form. 

School Kitchen Vacancy 

Our celebration assemblies for years 1, 2 and 3 will be held on a Monday afternoon.                                        
During that assembly we will announce our star learners. So that we don’t spoil the surprise, our first star 

learners for years 1, 2 and 3 will be in next week’s newsletter.  

ChaPTA will be positioned for the sale of ice lollies between the 

Year 1/2 and 3/4 playground after school. 

This event will continue until the weather turns. 

mailto:kahmad@warrington.gov.uk

